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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

5th AVENUE/6th STREET RESTORATION 

DESCRIPTION 

In 2024, the sanitary sewer, storm sewer, and 

watermain on 5th Ave and surrounding area were 

replaced to maintain a quality level of service to the 

Community. The restoration of areas that were 

removed during construction were not completed 

in 2024 and scheduled for 2025.   

The restoration of driveways, the roadway, 

sidewalks, and grass boulevards will begin the week 

of June 2, 2025, within the scope of the map 

outlined in this notice. Restored areas will be 

limited to what was removed during construction.  

 

IMPACT TO TRAVELLERS 

CONSTRUCTION LOCATION 

Various Locations – See Above for Map 

START DATE & ESTIMATED END DATE 

Monday, June 2, 2025 to 

Friday, July 25, 2025 

This is an estimated time of construction. The 

length of time required is subject to change. 

STAY INFORMED 

    View all current road notices at    Follow @CochraneOntario  

    www.municipal511.ca     on Facebook and Twitter 

If you have any questions or concerns, staff will be pleased to respond by phone or email. 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this work. 

Residents within the construction zone will have 

access to their properties at all times.  

Separate notices will be given prior to any 

temporary road closures during construction.  

Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained.  

Location of Work 

http://www.municipal511.ca/

